
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2, 2005 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

The City of West Allis is applying for a federal grant to assist in juvenile prevention and protection 

programs under the Juvenile Accountability Block Grant Program.  A requirement of the program 

is the formation of a Juvenile Crime Enforcement Coalition.  

 

The Coalition is charged with developing or updating a coordinated enforcement plan for reducing 

juvenile crime. 

 

The membership of the Coalition must include, unless impracticable, individuals representing 

police, sheriff, prosecutor, state or local probation services, juvenile court, schools, business, 

members of faith communities, fraternal, non-profit, or social service agencies involved in crime 

prevention. Attached to this letter is the Coalition membership list and the segment of the 

community the member represents. 

 

Your support of the program and the Coalition membership is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell,  

Mayor 
 

JB:JFW 

cc: Chief Puschnig 

 Captain Jansen 
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